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Planning Panels - Northern Beaches 
Robertson Road
Thursday, 9 December 2021 4:24:33 PM

To whom it may concern,

This is very much my concern,

Please stop this approval of the garage entrance in Robertson Road, this will become a grim situation,of cars in
dangerous grid lock.Going out into Barrenjoey Road...

The unattractive design is NOT Newport…We have always been a village with class…

PLEASE STOP THIS APPROVAL TO GO AHEAD AS IS…….

Regards  Heather Forster.
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